
NEED HELP 
PAYING FOR 
PRESCHOOL? 

WE 

WILL BE 

ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS 

7/1/2022-7/29/2022 

PRESCHOOL OPEN DOORS 

PATCH 
Supporting Hawaii's Child Care Needs 

Applications accepted for children born 
August 1, 2017  through July 31, 2018 for 
program participation Sept. 1, 2022 - June 
30, 2023.  Preschool Open Doors (POD) 
provides monthly preschool tuition 
subsidies to qualified families. Parents may 
choose any DHS licensed preschool. 
Download an application at 
www.patchhawaii.org
. 

Applications must be received at the Oahu 
office by July 29, 2022 to be considered. 
Return completed applications to: 
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. Fax: 808-694-3066 
Email: PODAdmin@Patch-Hi.org 




